
 
Memo 
To:   City Council 

From:   Julia Gautho, City Clerk 

Date:   January 29, 2025 

Re: Withdrawal from City Council Vacancy 

On Wednesday, January 29th, staff received a request from Dennis Norton to withdraw his application 
from consideration for the City Council vacancy.  
 
Staff has included his request as an attachment to this memo.  

CITY MANAGER DEPT. 
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Gautho, Julia

From: Gautho, Julia
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 2:00 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: FW: [SPF Softfail] Council appointment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
From: Goldstein, Jamie (jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us) <jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 1:03 PM 
To: Gautho, Julia <jGautho@ci.capitola.ca.us> 
 

From: Dennis Norton <dennis@dennisnortondesign.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 10:26 AM 
To: Goldstein, Jamie (jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us) <jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us>; Citycleark@ci.capitola.ca.us 
Subject: [SPF Softfail] Council appointment 
 
Goodmorning Jamie 
I would like my name to be take off list of potential replacement  seat on City Council. 
Please remove my name from consideration. 
Thank You 
Dennis Norton 
 
--  
Mahalo 
Dennis Norton 
831-818-0335 


